Debbie Longman

From: Beomseok Seo <beomseok.seo@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 5, 2018 4:56 PM

To: CITReview

Subject: Re: Florida Corporate Income Tax Review

Doesn't help small businesses at all with higher rate...mostly good for big corporations.

On Thu, May 3, 2018 at 10:25 AM, e-Mail Subscription Administrator <webmail@floridarevenue.com> wrote:

In response to Chapter 2018-119, Laws of Florida, the Florida Department of Revenue is conducting research on the
impact of the federal Tax Cuts and Jobs Act of 2017 on Florida businesses and the Florida Corporate Income Tax. The

. Department of Revenue is currently soliciting public comments on this topic. If you would like to provide feedback on
the effect of the Tax Cuts and Jobs Act of 2017, please visit the Department’s Corporate Income Tax Review web page.
Additional information is provided through the web page, including links to relevant materials and specific information
about how to contact the Department to submit comments.

Florida Department of Revenue, 5050 W Tennessee St Bldg L, Tallahassee, FL 32399-
0112
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Best regards,
B. Ben Seo
919-809-2776



